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TIME: 7:30P.M. 

Centerville City Council 
Work Session Meeting 

April 16, 2001 

PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Law Library 
Mayor Sally Beals PRESENT: 
Deputy-Mayor James Singer 
Councilmembers: Susan Lienesch 

C. Mark Kingseed 
Roger Krass 
Douglas Cline 
Paul Gresham 

Clerk of Council Marilyn McLaughlin 
Assistant to the Clerk of Council Debra James 
City Manager Gregory Horn 
Assistant City Manager Judith Gilleland 
City Planner Steve Feverston 
Finance Director Mark Schlagheck 
Interim Public Works Director Donald Hill 
Assistant to the City Manager Jesse Lightle 

Mr. Horn expressed the need for an Executive Session for City Council to discuss a 
personnel issue. Mrs. Lienesch moved that Council convene into Executive Session following the 
Regular Council Meeting being held this date. Dr. Gresham seconded the motion. A roll call 
vote resulted in seven ayes in favor of the motion. 

Mr. Horn reviewed his deposition relative to the case involving the City of Centerville and 
K & S Enterprises. A brief discussion followed relative to the tape recording of meetings. This 
will be an agenda item for the Council Work Session scheduled for Monday, April 23, 2001. 

Mayor Beals announced the following events: 
The CIVIC Volunteer Salute will be held on Thursday, April 19, 2001 at Yankee Trace. 
Youth in Government Day will be held on Tuesday, April 17, 2001. 
Miami Valley Regional Planning Commission's Annual Meeting will be held on 

Wednesday, April 25, 2001. 
The next MVRPC meeting will be held June 6, 2001. 

Upon question of Mr. Horn, Council indicated no problem with the draft of a letter to 
Sarah Stanton. 
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